
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Etheridge Shire Council wishes to advise of the Forsayth to Einasleigh Road 
Construction Project 
 
Road works will be undertaken from Chainage 27.79 to 37.10 and there will be 
side tracks in use. 
 
Works to be undertaken will involve drainage works and bitumen sealing of this 
section of road. 
 
Please obey all road work signage. 
 
Please be patient during the construction of this project as there will be a lot of 
machinery and construction vehicles working in this area. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ken Timms PSM      Etheridge Shire Council 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER               PO Box 12 

            GEORGETOWN QLD 4871 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 


